
Friday 13th March 2020

Attendance

Week Ending 13.03.2020

R 94.8

Y1 100

Y2 100

Y3 96.8

Y4CH 95.3

Y4HC 98.2

Y5 97.4

Y6 92.9

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

96.9

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

95.3

Target 97%

Last week we celebrated Book week and World Book Day. As a conclusion to the week we invited 
parents into school to read and complete book activities with their child. A huge thank you to 
everyone who was able to join us and thank you for the lovely feedback that you shared with us. The 
children were excited about having you in their classes and they thoroughly enjoyed you being 
there. We hope you enjoyed it as much as we did! In the last few weeks we have had excellent 
attendance at all our parent events and meetings. On behalf of all of the children and staff at FGA, I 
would like to thank you for your ongoing support and positive engagement with the school. It’s 
greatly appreciated and benefits the children massively.

This week the children have been involved with sports challenges as part of their support for Sports 
Relief. Thank you for your generous donations. All contributions will go directly to the charity.

Thank you!

Mrs Higginson
Katy Higginson           
Head of School

Crazy Hair Day

On Thursday 26th March we will be 
holding a Mad Hatter’s Event and 
asking for chocolate donations for 
Easter Bingo. Children can come to 
school with mad hair or hats and 
donate a bar of chocolate, biscuits 
or an Easter Egg towards the Easter 
Bingo event which takes place on 
Thursday 16th April.

Dates for your  Diary

Wednesday 25th March 

– Parent’s Evening

Thursday 26th – Mad 

Hatter’s Day- Crazy 

Hair Day

Thursday 26th March –

EYFS Easter Assembly

Thursday 26th March-

Finish for Easter

Friday 27th March –

INSET Day

Tuesday 14th April –

Return to School

Easter Bingo –

Thursday 16th April 

3.15pm

Year 5

This week Year 5 have been using imaginative ways to 

help remember their Year 5/6 Spelling words. They were 

challenged to create their words using Play dough. They 

had to really think about their letter formation and joins.



EYFS

This week EYFS have had a visit 
from Alldays Farm. The children 
had the chance to learn all about 
the different animals how to look 
after them.

Sport Relief

On Friday the whole 
school took part in 
sports activities and 
completed various 
personal  challenges 
including long jump, 
speed bounce and 
running. 

Uniform Reminder

Girl’s Uniform - Grey pinafore dress/skirt or grey trousers, white 
polo shirt and school sweatshirt/cardigan. Grey socks or grey 
tights.

Black school shoes must be worn by all pupils. Trainers or 
‘trainer type’ shoes are not acceptable. Shoes should be plain 
with no lights, logos or decoration.

Long hair should be tied back with a plain bobble.

Boy’s Uniform - Trousers in dark grey, white polo shirt and 
school sweatshirt. 

Black school shoes must be worn by all pupils with grey 
socks. Trainers or ‘trainer type’ shoes are not acceptable. Shoes 
should be plain with no lights, logos or decoration.

No jewellery, earrings or watches are permitted.

Thank you

School Values & Stars of the Week

Nursery = Hussain Hashmi & Madison Renshaw

Rec = Hasan Hashmi & Tayo Lamb

Y1 = Kelsie Mae Beswick & Logan Jack Cooke

Y2 = Amelia Vickers & William Barnes

Y3 = Cruz Lamb, Evelyn Stott & Max Yates

Y4CH = Georgina Evans & Macey McKenna

Y4HC = Jodie Berry & Thomas Stott

Y5 = Ben Higgs & Paul Oyademi

Y6 = Ellis Hanson & Elle Diamond

Terrific Time Keepers
Nursery, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 5 & Year 6

Well Done !!


